Re-constitution of the Institute Ethics Committee

May 29, 2015

Dear Colleagues,

Director, IITB has approved the reconstitution of Institute Ethics Committee as on May 21, 2015 based on current best practices as prescribed by ICMR. Recently, two new members have joined replacing members who have completed three year term. An ex-officio post has been created for Safety Officer, IITB.

As approved by the Director, The Institute Ethics Committee has been re-constituted as follows:

Chairperson

: Dr. Urmila Thatte, Professor and Head, Dept. of Clinical Pharmacology

Seth GS Medical College and KEM Hospital

Members

: Dr. Subodh Sirur, Medicolegal Expert, Dermatology and Civil Law

Mahatma Gandhi Memorial Hospital, Parel, Mumbai,

: Prof. Rahul Purwar, Department of Biosciences & Bioengineering

: Prof. Virendra Sethi, Centre for Environmental Science & Engineering

: Prof. Bino Paul, Tata Institute of Social Sciences

: Prof. Siby George, Department of Humanities & Social Sciences

: Prof. K. Ramasubramanian, Department of Humanities & Social Sciences

: Ms. Manisha Naik Dalal, Layperson

: Chief Medical Officer In-Charge, IIT Bombay Hospital (ex-officio)

: Safety Officer, IITB (ex-officio)

: Technical Officer, IRCC (Member Secretary)

Thank you and with best wishes,

Prof. K. P. Kaliappan, Associate Dean R&D